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                                                                                                                             12/05/2020
Dear Parents and children,
We hope that you are all keeping well and safe and we are all missing you very much!
We have attached a challenge sheet for you with some suggested activities and useful websites to help with some additional Home Learning which may help leading up to the Half Term holiday on Friday 22nd May. You may like to complete one or two of each section or do them all, the choice is entirely yours.
We do recommend that daily reading is continued as much possible and the Oxford Owl is a good online site to access if you have not done so already. https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/
Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything else that we can support you with and as always, stay safe and well!
Take care and best wishes, 
Mrs Payne
[bookmark: _GoBack]Class 1 Teacher
North Cotes CE Primary School

	Fustow Primary School
Churchthorpe
Fulstow
Lincolnshire
LN11 0XL

Tel:  01472 388248

office@fulstowprimary.co.uk

www.fulstow.lincs.sch.uk	
	North Cotes CE Primary School
Sea Lane
North Cotes
Lincolnshire
DN36 5UZ

Tel:  01472 388371	

enquiries@northcotes.lincs.sch.uk

www.nothcotes.lincs.sch.uk



image1.jpeg




image2.png
N

Fulstow
Primary School




